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Dear Parent/Carers, 

Some children and parents have asked if we are taking part in the Shoe Box Appeal this year, and we 
are happy to confirm that we are, along with St John's Church Great Clacton. 

A list of acceptable items along with a shoe box label has been sent to you via email. Please read the 
contents list carefully as some items are no longer acceptable due to import laws in some countries 
e.g. toothpaste and sweets. If you are unable to print the labels we will have some in the office, so 
please write on your wrapped shoe box which sex and age group the box is for. 

Collection of the boxes will be at 9.15am on Monday the 22nd November, so please make sure they 
are back in school no later than this time and date. 

Thank you for your support 

Mrs Ford and Mrs Curle 
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